Carl W. Dabelstein May 8,1989
38404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, Kansas 66212

Dear Carl,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 24 April, 1989
and your reception of our station +transmission. We are
transmitting on a 5 element wvertical mounted 170 feet above a
ground level of approximately 225 feet. The transmitter was a 10
KW Harris which has now been replaced with a Harris Ht 20-FM driven
by an Optimod stereo generator. The antenna has a gain of
approximately 3.65 db. Our current hours of operation are from 6
am toc 7 pm PDT with occaisional over runs to 10 pm for Dodger

baseball games. The station has changed management which may
account for the loss of your letter. Thanks for the report and
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Chief Engineer



